
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2023 - 2024 

NO HOMEWORK NIGHTS 
 

The purpose of No Homework Nights is to give students time off from 

preparing homework and projects and studying for tests, as well as 

offering students an opportunity to explore topics that they are passionate 

about, spend time with family, enjoy outside activities, and attend WW-P 

concerts, plays, and athletic events. 

 

There is tremendous value in engaging in meaningful homework 

assignments that reinforce concepts and skills taught during the school 

day. At the same time, there are times when we need to collectively have 

a break from the responsibilities of homework and enjoy time with family 

and friends. 

 

K-12 No Homework Nights 2023 - 2024 

Please note there are additional No Homework Nights for Grades 9-12 

(below). 

 

September 29, 2023  

 

November 22 – 24, 2023 

No Homework or Assignments Due on November 27, 2023 

No Long-Term Projects Due before November 29, 2023 

 

December 22, 2023 – January 2, 2024 

No Homework or Assignments during Winter Recess 

No Homework or Assignments Due on January 2, 2024 

No Long-Term Projects before January 4, 2024 



February 15, 2024 

No Homework or Assignments Due on February 20, 2024 

 

March 22 – April 1 (includes Spring Break and 1 Emergency  

Closing Day) 

No Homework or Assignments During Spring Recess  

No Homework or Assignments Due on April 2, 2024 

No Long‐Term Projects Due Before April 4, 2024 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

9‐12 No Homework Nights 2023 - 2024 

 

Based upon the rotational schedule, the following dates provide for 

No Homework for the last rotation of both the AM and PM sessions 

on a “C” day. These dates combined with the dates above, provide 

for a continuity of No Homework Nights across the rotational 

schedule. 

September 28, 2023 

[High School Only for Periods 4 and 8) 

February 14, 2024 

[High School Only for Periods 4 and 8] 

May 9, 2024 
[High School Only for Periods 4 and 8]  
 
 
As per Board of Education Policy #2330, “Thanksgiving, Winter Break, 
and Spring Break are intended to be a time that is free from schoolwork 
for students and staff. There should be no expectations on the part of 
students or staff that schoolwork is done over these periods.” 


